








In this case, the SBDC argues that the conditions placed on residential electricity on­
selling arrangements be extended to commercial on-selling arrangements. Specifically: 

• If the electricity supplied to the premises is supplied by Horizon Power or
Synergy, the on-seller is not allowed to charge its tenants more than the per unit
consumption charge in Horizon Power or Synergy's regulated business
electricity retail tariff.

• Any fees or charges imposed by the on-seller for 'electricity services' must not,
in a licence area in which Horizon Power or Synergy sells electricity to
customers, exceed the daily fixed supply charge component of Horizon Power
or Synergy's regulated business tariff.

• If electricity supplied to the premises is generated using generating works
owned or operated by the on-seller, any charge for the electricity must not
exceed the amount necessary for the on-seller to recover the costs of
generation.

• As is currently being proposed by the PUO, the on-seller must provide its
customer with billing information, which must include information that clearly
sets out the quantity and price of electricity/gas supplied to the customer and
the fees and charges payable by the customer for the provision of electricity/gas
services.

We note that these amendments were in fact suggested by the PUO in 2012 as a way 
of addressing the SBDC's concerns, and have yet to be implemented. 

For any queries about the content of this submission, please contact Ms Lauren 
Westcott, Senior Policy and Advocacy Officer on 6552 3307 or at 
lauren.westcott@smallbusiness.wa.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

David Eaton 
SMALL BUSINESS COMMISSIONER 
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